ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD

Antrim, New Hampshire

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

80-10

The Antrim Planning Board will hold a public hearing at the
Town Hall Meeting Room on November 13 » 1980, at

7:30 P.M., to consider the proposed subdivision of land owned by

Executive Enterprises, Inc. and located on

Summit and Forest Streets

All persons interested in the proposed subdivision and wishing

to be heard concerning it will be recognized at the above time and
place.

Antrim Planning Board
Jon J. Medved, Sec.



